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The Boeing Company will hold its annual meeting on Monday, April 30, at 10 a.m. Pacific Daylight Time at The
Westin Seattle. The hotel is located at 1900 Fifth Ave., in downtown Seattle.

The location of the meeting was moved to the Westin from a company building across from Boeing Field due to
damage the building sustained during the Feb. 28 earthquake that struck the Puget Sound region. Repairs
couldn't be made to the building in time for the annual meeting.

Seating at the meeting in the Westin will be available for approximately 1,300 shareholders.

For directions to the Westin, visit the Westin website, or call (206) 728-1000. Parking is available at the
shareholder's expense in the Westin's garage and at other lots in the vicinity.

Information on public transportation can be obtained from the METRO website, or calling (206) 553-3000.
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